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HOLLAND JUNIOR SCHOOL  
Headteacher – Terence Sheen 

Chair of Governors –  Chris Entwistle 
 

Holland Road 
xted 

 Surrey 
RH8 9BQ 

 
����  01883 715801 

Fax ����  01883 722110 
email:  info@holland.surrey.sch.uk 

Thursday, 12 June 2014 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Year 6 - Memory Book 2014 
 
Following a  successful photo shoot earlier this year, we have received the final version of 
the Year 6 Memory Book for 2014. The memory book is of a high quality and spiral bound 
featuring a range of sharp, bright photographs covering many aspects of school life as well 
as the more traditional class photograph.  
 
A proof of the book can now be viewed in Reception and copies are available to order at 
£15.00 each. Payment can be by cash, cheque (payable to Holland Junior School), or 
ParentMail – (see the school shop section) 
 
Please complete the order form below and return to the school, with payment by Monday 30 
June. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Lesley McKenzie 
School Business Manager 
 
 

 
 
Child’s Name ___________________________________ Class _____________________ 
 
I wish to order  ___________ Year 6 Memory books at £15.00 each 
 
   I enclose a cheque/cash for  £________________ 
 
 
   I have paid on ParentMail 
 
 


